
BECKETTS FARM RESTAURANT - SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES 

The restaurant is re-opening on Saturday 4th July 

Current opening hours for both Restaurant and Coffee Shop will be Monday to Saturday 7.30am – 

4.00pm and Sunday 8.30am – 4pm. 

Booking a table is very much encouraged and will need to be done via our website, under the 

Restaurant Reservations Tab. Maximum of 4 guests per table. 

All information regarding COVID-19 procedures, restaurant temporary menu and safety measures 

are all displayed on our website. Please direct people to the website for further information or if 

they require anything else then please ask them to email info@beckettsfarm.co.uk. 

How we are making Becketts Restaurant Safe 

• Clear signage 

• Staff will wear a face covering on shift, unless they are exempt. 

• Smaller cohort working teams front and back of house 

• Maximum booking size of four guests to avoid overcrowding, pre booking preferable 

• All guest parties seated at least 1m (often more) from each other 

• Limited single use disposable menus but includes the favourites  

• All staff to complete a Covid19 risk assessment prior to starting work 

• Hand sanitizer available 

• Contactless payment fully enabled and to be encouraged 

• Sunday carvery will now be served from the kitchen to minimise open food and queueing 

• Additional cleaning measures in place in kitchen, restaurant, and toilets 

• Removal of all repeated use condiments to be replaced with sachets 

• Tables will not be laid prior to arrival and only upon arrival 

• Tables will not be cleared until guests have departed 

• Takeaway service available, please see takeaway menus on our Restaurant menu page 

• Introducing new collection service so you can order and pay from your home or office and 

collect at your convenience (coming soon) 

How you can help 

• Pre book your table and come and enjoy a Becketts breakfast  

• Follow the social distancing measures 

• Pay by contactless/card where possible 

• Let us know! If you see something wrong, please speak up 

• If you feel unwell and/or have any of these symptoms, continuous cough, high temperature, 
shortness of breath, please visit us another time 

• You must now wear a face covering in all indoor areas. You can take your face covering off 
when sat down at a table in our Restaurant 

 

 

 

 

 



Gift voucher sales  

Gift voucher sales will resume for the Farm Shop and Restaurant gift cards and afternoon tea gifts 

cards from Friday 10th July, as before Farm shop and Restaurant vouchers can only be purchased at 

the Farm Shop tills and the Afternoon tea vouchers can only be purchased from the Restaurant. 

Anybody that asks about a voucher that has expired during lockdown or is due to expire and is 

wondering if an extension will be added for the months that they haven’t been able to use it, then 

yes an extension will be made.  

Louise will be adding a 6 month extension from the end of July to any card that expired during the 

months of March to June. Also, a 6 month extension to the vouchers that are currently valid. 

If anyone needs any further information or clarification, then please ask them to email 

louise@beckettsfarm.co.uk 

Orange kitchen vouchers are NOT for sale. 


